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I oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments. This bill undermines the state forest 

habitat conservation plan that I believe is critically important to preserve habitat for 

salmon and wildlife. 

 

I’ve been an avid salmon fisherman and consumer for most of my life. We must 

protect the salmon and steelhead habitat, and the cold source waters they depend 

on, first and foremost and then decide which lands can be managed for timber 

production. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Elgin 

 


